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We will be having our annual costume parade on 
Thursday, October 31. If your child would like to come to school 

dressed in a costume, we will be having a school-wide parade beginning 
at 9:00 a.m. Students are not required to wear a costume. 

 
Remember that costumes must be appropriate for school. We are 

encouraging costumes of literary or historical figures and ask students 
and parents to be sensitive to our younger students. Costumes that may 

frighten small children should not be worn, and costumes or make-up 
cannot display blood. Also, toy weapons of any kind (e.g. swords, guns) 
are not allowed at school. Students not dressed appropriately will not be 

permitted to walk in the parade and may be asked to change. 


